
I am a 74 year old man in Grants Pass, and I want to express my enthusiastic support of HB2574, and my hopes that your 
committee can speedily move it along.  I will not repeat all the well-articulated arguments previously made in favor of this bill, except 
to say:  It just makes so much sense !!
Thank you for your efforts to bring this to Oregon.


